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Fairfield County Employees Support United Way  

With Successful Silent Auction 

 

During their lunch hours on September 18, 2014, Fairfield County employees gathered to participate in the 2nd 

Annual Silent Auction/Cookout benefitting The United Way of Fairfield County.  This very successful 

endeavor was a joint-effort between the staff members located in the Courthouse, the Hall of Justice and the 

Clerk of Courts title offices.   

 

Fairfield County collected a GRAND TOTAL of $2,000.00 from this one-day Silent Auction, with all the 

proceeds remaining right here in Fairfield County through the various charitable organizations touched by all 

the United Way programs.   Auction items included cash donations and many amazing pieces donated by staff 

members throughout the County, such as: O.S.U. Collegiate-licensed products; a variety of decorative theme-

baskets; fragrance candles; beautiful picture frames; inviting cookbooks; attractive purses; pretty shoes; lovely 

figurines; elegant hand- towels; etc.  The Clerk of Courts office was responsible for organizing this year’s 

auction. 

 

The Commissioners and Clerk of Courts Branden Meyer expressed their sincere appreciation to everyone 

involved in the day’s events and noted the caring-spirit of the extremely generous employees within Fairfield 

County. 
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